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A special meeting of the Derby Board of Police Commissioners was held on Wednesday, 
January 4, 2006 at the Derby Police Department, 125 Water Street, Derby. 
 
The meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.  Present were Commissioners Hughes, Estwan and 
DiSorbo.  Also present were Chief Cota and Lt. Mascolo. 
 
Public Portion: 
 
There was no one from the public wishing to speak. 
 
Elect Chairman 
 
A motion was made by Mr. Estwan nominating Robert Hughes for Chairman.  The 
motion was seconded by Mr. DiSorbo and carried unanimously. 
 
Acceptance of Minutes 
 
A motion was made by Mr. Estwan to accept the minutes of the November 22, 2005 
meeting.  The motion was seconded by Mr. Hughes and carried unanimously with Mr. 
Hughes and Mr. DiSorbo abstaining. 
 
Communications. 
 
There were no new communications. 
 
Traffic Authority Business 
 
Chief Cota stated that the court parking signs on West Fourth Street have been removed 
and there are new signs for Olivia Street.  There does not seem to be any problems with 
this new arrangement. 
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Department Reports 
 
The Commissioners reviewed the reports for November and December.  Mr. Hughes 
stated that he would like to see year to date figures.  Chief Cota stated that he had 
included an updated file on some of the major items that have been done in the past few 
years. 
 
A motion to go into Executive Session was made by Mr. Estwan, seconded by Mr. 
DiSorbo and carried unanimously.  The Board went into Executive Session at 5:40 p.m.  
The meeting was adjourned after the Executive Session. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Maryanne DeTullio 


